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Bulletin Board Policy 

 
 
The lobby of the library contains a bulletin board for display of information by 
nonprofit organizations for civic, educational, charitable, or cultural activities or 
events. Community meeting announcements and community cultural events may 
also be displayed. No commercial or business notices, garage or other sale signs 
will be posted. In order to avoid the appearance of an endorsement of a 
candidate for public office, the library will not post posters or other materials that 
advocate voting for, or support of, particular candidates or parties. However, 
notices of political events, meetings, or activities may be posted, subject to space 
limitations. A section shall be available for non-profit and/or public services that 
are of interest to the general public and provide information about sources of help 
for the community; such as non-profit referral organizations, educational 
opportunities, and government assistance notices. Persons wanting a sign 
posted shall leave it at the Front Desk for the library staff to post. Materials are 
posted as space permits, no larger than 11”x17”. Because of space limitations, 
the library cannot guarantee that all eligible posters will be displayed. The library 
shall remove all outdated signs (or after 3 months), any sign found to be posted 
in violation of the procedure outlined herein, and any sign or poster not in 
compliance with the above.  
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